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Hi Eric and Sirrene!

Attached is the draft resolution for the WaterSMART grant for the water meter radio read conversion
project. The grant is for up to $100,000 and the City would be required to have a $100,000 match either
in direct financial contributions or as In Kind work. The grant application is due July 9, 2024.
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